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August 26, 1977 

SECOND NOTICE OF SEWER TAP FEE DUE 

Our records indicate you have not responded to our letter 
of June 30, 1977, which requested payment of a sewer tap 
fee for the above address. 

This second notice is forwarded as a reminder should the 
original letter have been misplaced. Tap fees are due 
from all residents of the Paradise Hills area, and in 
some cases the standard Power of Attorney was requested 
and in other instances the required advance payment 
deposit was requested. 

These three items are absolutely required if sewer service 
is to be continued at this address. Should it become 
necessary to discontinue service you would, of course, 
be charged an additional time and material charge for 
any reconnect service. 

If you have any questions on this matter please contact 
a member of your Service Company or this office. 

Sincerely yours, 

Malcolm McGregor 
Utility Accounts Supe visor 
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